
 

20th January 2020 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 to 11 

Dear Parents, 

‘Private Peaceful’ – Theatre Trip – 1st April 2020 

As a lovely end of term treat, we are planning on taking all of the pupils in Senior School to Nottingham Playhouse 

to see a new, live production of ‘Private Peaceful’ on Wednesday 1st April 2020. 

The performance starts at 10.15am, so we will walk to the theatre as a group, leaving school at 9.30am. Pupils 

should come to school as normal that morning and will be required to wear their school uniform and bring a packed 

lunch. We will return to school for early afternoon where lessons will continue. Please note that in a change to 

our usual end of term timings, school finishes at 3.45pm on this day, last day of spring term. 

Tickets costs £10 per pupil and you can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable to 

Hollygirt School. If paying by BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/PEACEFUL.  

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s 

Form Teacher, along with your payment by Monday 2nd March 2020.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs P Hutley 

Headmistress 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

‘Private Peaceful’ – Theatre Trip – 1st April 2020 

 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

 
I give my permission for my child to take part in the theatre trip to see Private Peaceful on Wednesday 1st April 

2020. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 

some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my 

child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I enclose a cheque for £10 / cash for £10 / I will do a BACS payment for £10 (Please circle one). 

 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 

 

Signed: _________________________________________              Date: _____________________ 

Please return to your child’s Form Teacher by Monday 2nd March 2020 


